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October Recap 
 

In October, we discussed Geography and many countries around the world. As we looked 
at books about the incredible places on our planet, we were happy to have a visit from the 
Library On The Go and take a few books home. To better understand different cultures, 

some Walworth County Cloggers came by and performed an Irish Step Dance for us.  
However, there is no place like home!   It was so exciting to learn about the incredible 
owls in our own state when Fellow Mortals came for a visit with their amazing birds.  

 

November News 
 

Lights, Camera, Action!  This chilly month, our students will work together to make a 
short movie about a theft at an art museum. Will the mystery of who has done it be 

solved?  We hope to premiere our movie at the end of the month for everyone to see.  
We are also looking forward to a visit with the Library On The Go and getting more 

good reading material for rainy days.  
 

Reminders 
 

There is no school on November 22nd, 23rd, 24th and December 4th. 
  If you need child care, please give the office that information before November 10th for 

the 22nd & 24th, and before November 22nd for December 4th. 
The Center will be closed November 23rd. 

Please have students bring weather appropriate clothing; we do go outside after school. 
Check the L0st and Found if the front foyer for missing items. 

If your child will be absent after school or you plan on picking them up, please let the 
office know.  Thank you for your help with this important safety measure! 

Please remind your child to check out with the teacher and let them know that they are 
leaving.  At pick-up or drop-off an adult must touch base with the teacher. 

 

Upcoming Events 
 

Library On The Go visits November 7th  
Scholastic Book Fair November 27-December 1st (Proceeds help our School-AgeProgram!) 

 

Family Connection 
 

Pick a quiet, cold evening and put on a show with your child. Create a stage, choose 
older unused clothing to create costumes, and enjoy the show. 
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